
Dear Friend,

After over a year of uncertainty and virtual events, our beloved Music 
Trivia event will be held IN-PERSON in February of 2022! While we will 
still take the correct precautions and guidelines to keep our guests safe, 
we are ecstatic that this annual tradition is continuing and we can once 
again see your amazing dance moves in-person! The event routinely 
draws in hundreds of supporters for a music and fun-filled evening like no
other.

You can be part of bringing Music Trivia back to life through a sponsorship
for the event or a donation for our silent auction. More importantly, your
support helps sustain and further a mission that is reaching 14,000 
students in 42 schools throughout St. Louis. Details are enclosed.

Since our inception in 2001, The Little Bit Foundation has impacted
40,000 students in underserved communities of St. Louis with programs 
and partnerships that address basic needs, improve self-esteem and 
enrich the learning environment. Our vision is to see every student we 
serve graduate and go on to become productive, successful members of a
stronger St. Louis region. Throughout the COVID-19 pandemic, 
Little Bit modified our programs to reach students learning virtually and 
meet those families with the greatest need through new programs like 
Feeding Hope. Today, we are thrilled to be back in Riverview Gardens 
schools in person and plan to be in person in ALL schools in January. We 
continue to bring tutoring and other much-needed supports to our 
students in light of the challenges faced from COVID.

We invite you to partner with us in supporting students’ educational
journey and the fulfillment of their dreams.

Sincerely, 

Helen Carey Miranda Jones
Music Trivia Committee Chair Chief Executive Officer
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Presenting Sponsor
$10,000

2 tables of 10
Recognition in media outreach 
Inclusion in event emails 
Inclusion in sponsor packet
Social media mentions 
Logo on event website
Listing on event and bar signage 
Recognition in Little Bit Annual Report

Platinum Sponsor
$7,500

1 table of 10
Inclusion in event emails
Social media mentions
Logo on event website
Listing on event signage
Recognition in Little Bit Annual Report

Gold Sponsor
$5,000

1 table of 10
Inclusion in event emails
Logo on event website
Listing on event signage
Recognition in Little Bit Annual Report

Silver Sponsor
$2,500

5 tickets
Inclusion in event emails
Logo on event website
Listing on event signage
Recognition in Little Bit Annual Report

Bronze Sponsor
$1,000

Logo on event website
Listing on event signage
Recognition in Little Bit Annual Report

Round Sponsor
$500

Name/Logo on slide/answer sheet in one round
Recognition in Little Bit Annual Report

Bar Sponsor
$250

Logo on bar signage
Recognition in Little Bit Annual Report

Friend of Little Bit
$100

Listing on event signage
Recognition in Little Bit Annual Report

Sponsor Levels and Benefits



Sponsor name:  __________________________________________________

Address:  _______________________________________________________

City: ____________________________________ State: _________ Zip: _________

Contact person: ______________________________________________

Contact email: _________________________ Phone number: _______________

Sponsorship level (please circle):   Presenting Platinum  Gold   Silver   

Bronze  Round   Friend

Artwork and logos should be submitted to hana.mcginis@thelittlebitfoundation.org:

- Logos for marketing should be submitted as JPG or PNG files

- Deadline for logo submission is Feb. 1, 2022

Please make checks payable and mail to:  The Little Bit Foundation,  Attn. Hana McGinis, 

516 Hanley Industrial Court, St. Louis, MO 63144.

To pay by credit card: Card #________________________________  Exp. ________

CVV ______ Signature _____________________________________Date___________

2022 Music Trivia Sponsorship/Donation Form

Auction Item/Package Description (all donations must be received by Feb. 13)

_____________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________

Estimated value: _____________ 

I will deliver to Little Bit                          Please contact me about pick-up

Event Contact: Hana McGinis, Events and Communications Manager 
Email: hana.mcginis@thelittlebitfoundation.org

Phone: 314-669-0040

mailto:hana.mcginis@thelittlebitfoundation.org

